AreYoua
Gun Sense Voter?
You're Invited!

What: Piedmont Region

Fundraiser benefiting Abigail
Spanberger's campaign

Where: Lake of the Woods
Community Center

When: Saturday, August 13th
from 3 to 5 PM

Program: Abigail gives us an
update on issues currently facing
Congress. Presentations by Mike
Fox, State Legislative Lead for
Moms Demand Action and Katie
Fox, State Extreme Risk
Protection Lead. Music by Shree.
Finger foods, desserts and drinks
provided. Bring your questions
for Abigail.

Hosted by: The Lake of the
Woods Democratic Club and the
Democratic Committees in
Orange, Greene, Madison,
Culpeper and Spotsylvania.

Minimum campaign contribution
of $25 required. Abigail's Finance
Director, Whitney Holt will be
responsible for collecting
contributions.

To RSVP: Click on the link in the
attached official campaign
invitation. If you have difficulty
with the link, contact:
whitney@abigailspanberger.com
or call 843-452-2255

Please share this invitation with
your friends and neighbors who
are concerned about gun
violence.

for Spanberger
We need to get as many people as
possible excited about getting the
vote out for Abigail Spanberger.
Please spreadthe word about our

event on August 13th. According to

polls the majority of Americans are in

favor of more gun restrictions. This
is a great opportunity to introduce
voters to Abigail. | will be happy to
provide you with flyers and to email
invitations to anyone interested in
attending the event. Contact me at:
VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

Getting the vote out

Democratic Club
Book Club update

The next Book Club meeting will be
Thursday, July 14th at 7 PM at the
home of Melanie Ringer at 106 Flat
Run. Carpooling is recommended
as there is limited parking. We are
reading The Change Code by
Monica Bourgeau. This book is a
practical guide to making a
difference in a polarized world.
Please let Sheila know if you would
like to join us. You can contact
Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark
at:

SheilaClark769@gmail.com or

call her at 540-972-0305.

Our Annual Democratic Club Picnic

was a great success!

Thank you to our Special Events Co-Chairs, Karen
Newman and Lynne Meyers, and everyone else who
volunteered to help with set-up, check-in, serving food,
and bringing beans, cornbread and desserts.




